Miller, Janet

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 8:34 AM

To: Miller, Janet

Subject: FW: CPA2017-00002 Cemex Alico Quarry

From: Paula McMichael [mailto:PaulaMcMichael@hmeng.com]
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:17 AM

To: Dunn, Brandon

Subject: RE: CPA2017-00002 Cemex Alico Quarry

Hi Brandon,

Thank you for the follow up. Yes, we would like to request a 120-day extension to respond to county review comments,
Please let me know if you need anything additional in order to process this request.

Paula N. C. McMichael, AICP
Hole Montes, Inc.
(239) 254-2028

From: Dunn, Brandon [mailto:BDunn@Ileegov.com]
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:06 AM

To: Paula McMichael

Subject: CPA2017-00002 Cemex Alico Quarry

Paula,

You called last week to ask about an extension, but | have not seen anything yet. If you would like to formally submit an
extension request please do so by April 25, 2018 (see attached letter).

?mnm @ @m, Principal Planner

Lee County Department of Community Development
Planning Section

bdunn@leegov.com

239.533.8585

Please note: Florida has a very broad public recerds law. Moest written commu o or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upen request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



